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22/03/2021
Dear all,

We are delighted that so many boys and girls at Shelford School are wanting to take part in All Stars
and Dynamos cricket this summer. The Friday sessions have already been filled by those who
expressed an interest after the notification through the newsletter last week. Apologies this will
leave some disappointed.

However, as we are aware there are many more children hoping to try out some cricket this
summer, the good news is that we have been able to arrange more All Stars and Dynamo sessions.
These will again be run by First Choice Coaching and Great Shelford Cricket Club volunteers who will
all be DBS checked, and COVID guidance will be followed. The sessions will run on Tuesdays at the
same time of 4:30pm again on Great Shelford rec. starting on May 18" with a break for half term.

If your child is age 5-8 please book All Stars with this link:

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/BookCourse/689248ee-e2ad-464b-acd4e-ef40a512b299

If your child is age 8-11 please book Dynamos with this link:

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/Dynamos/BookCourse/08ceea73-1a38-4538-8d6e-ca920dc3ee78

If your child will be 8 at the time of the cricket sessions you have a choice of booking either,
although year 4s would generally be best opting for Dynamos.

The cost of £40 covers the 8 sessions. Children new to 'All Stars' also receive a backpack, cricket ball,
cricket bat and personalised t-shirt while older children registering to 'Dynamos' receive a
personalised New Balance t-shirt.

Shelford School PTA will also benefit! For every booking from a Shelford School pupil £2 will be
donated by Great Shelford Cricket Club to the PTA.

For boys and girls attending either the Tuesday or Friday sessions there will also be joint net sessions
on offer later in the cricket season for those children who want to develop their cricket skills further.
This would be with a view to playing league cricket next season at either under 9 or under 11 level.
Great Shelford Cricket Club will send out more information on this after the May half term when the
children have had chance to enjoy some All Stars and Dynamos sessions.

Kind regards,
Peter Ede (Chair Great Shelford Cricket Club) peter.ede@ntlworld.com

Julia Creed (All Stars/Dynamos co-ordinator) creedjulia@hotmail.com



